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Board of Directors Meeting
Wednesday, December  17, 2003 (Conference Call)

Meeting Minutes
The meeting was called to order at 8:05 a.m.  In attendance were Sue Katz, Stuart Manley, Mike Ziskin, Paul Simonetta, Heather Galarneau, Matt Twerdy, Elsa Payne, and John Murray.

Review/Acceptance of Minutes
The minutes from the November 20, 2003 meeting were accepted without changes.

New Business

RCRA Burden Reduction Communication from National:  EPA is currently considering the CHMM credential for inclusion in the proposed rule “Hazardous Waste Management System; Revisions to the Definition of Solid waste – Phase I”.  The National ACHMM has sent a letter to EPA including specific comments and recommendations for EPA to consider in this rulemaking.  
Communications to CTACHMM via E-mail:  A member recently complained to the BoD about the use of e-mail to distribute job opportunities to chapter members.  As a company owner, Mike did not find this a problem.  Suggestions include developing a job bank as a service to members, posting job opportunities to our web site, or possibly e-mailing postings to members’ home addresses.  Sue to include this issue on upcoming member survey.

National Overview Course:  Paul contacted National and requested that overview course materials be sent to John for review.  Once received, John will make arrangements to discuss with the BoD.  Next Field Safety Review Course is planned for April 2004.
Continued Business

2004 Election Results:  Congratulations to Elsa Payne – 2004 Chapter V.P.  Paul to pass his files on to Sue/Elsa.  Paul suggested next year’s focus be on outreach outside our organization.  Mike suggested offering review course as EHS Management/CHMM Review Course to interest industry/non-CHMM’s in addition to those preparing for CHMM exam.  Mike to organize review course into modules and offer to BoD to discuss to decide if the course can be offered in a condensed version. 
2004 Calendar/Operating Schedule:  Sue to develop operating schedule for 2004.  Elsa to put together proposed agenda for Plum Island tour.  Elsa said CIH also interested.  Perhaps make this a joint meeting.    
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Bi-Monthly Newsletter:  Paul to contact Rose about sending out last newsletter of the year.  Consider including list of events (CHMM and other) going on regionally that members may be interested in.  Send other newsletter topics to Rose.  
By-laws:  The updated by-laws passed unanimously by the CT Chapter.  Elsa to contact National to get them officially approved.  John to send copy of by-laws to Elsa.  Sue would like to re-visit election process at a later meeting.  

Financial Report:  None at this time.  
Tax Exempt Status:  Stu to put tax exempt forms on hold until by-laws are official since they need to be included in paperwork.
CTACHMM Website:  Want website to be more current.  At one time, the University of New Haven was interested in hosting website and having students maintain and update it.  Mike to speak with them again about this possibility.  
Next Board of Directors Meeting:  Sue to set up next conference call via e-mail.  
The meeting was adjourned at 9:10 a.m.  

Submitted by:
Heather Galarneau, CHMM



Secretary, CT ACHMM
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